From: Lesley Porteous

To: Planning Support
Subject: FW: Planning application 22/00210/FUL - 20 Woodburn Terrace - Objection
Date: 15 February 2022 09:03:56

Good morning
See below objection for application 22/000210/FUL — Woodburn Terrace.
Can this be put on to uniform and IDOX?

Thanks
Lesley.

From: Planning Response <Planning.Response@edinburgh.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 February 2022 12:25

To: Lesley Porteous <Lesley.Porteous@edinburgh.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Planning application 22/00210/FUL - 20 Woodburn Terrace - Objection

Hi Lesley
One for you...
Thanks

Jane

From: Belinda Burch

Sent: 12 February 2022 17:00

To: Planning Response <Planning.Response@edinburgh.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning application 22/00210/FUL - 20 Woodburn Terrace - Objection

Good afternoon

| have tried to object to the above planning application on the Council’s website, but am not sure
if my comment has registered: | have been unable to view the previous comments (nor my own)
and the number of comments has not increased since | attempted to post my comment.

The text of my objection is:

"This property is situated in a conservation area. The Council’s website states that “Conservation
areas have special architectural or historic interest. There are 50 in Edinburgh and the Council
must protect these areas.”

I live in Woodburn Terrace, opposite the site which is the subject of this planning application.
The application relates to what is essentially a garage, even if it has recently been used as a
workshop/office. It is in a row of garages and at present blends in with them and they are not
unsightly. However, if this building is added to, with an additional storey, in accordance with the
plans submitted, that will change completely. It will not be in keeping with the other garages, nor
with the other buildings in the street. | cannot see that the building detailed in the planning
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application in that situation can be in keeping with a conservation area."

Please could you confirm receipt of this comment and that it will be taken into account when the
Council considers the application?

Thank you

Kind regards

Belinda Burch





